
 

Rye Primary Families and Friends  

PTA Newsletter  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Hello From The PTA 

As a new PTA group for Rye Community Primary School we would like to say ‘hello’ and 
introduce ourselves. We are a group of parents, carers and guardians of students   
currently in the school. We, as a group, try and meet a couple of times a month to sit 
and discuss ideas we have, to raise money for the children at the school. Please see 
the next page for photos and names of our PTA committee. 

Successful Event     

Our first big event as the new PTA, was the Christmas Fair. We would like to say a 
big THANK YOU to you all for your support. As a result of your support and donations 
and donations from local businesses, we were able to run a successful event and man-
aged to raise a HUGE £1880.75. As this was such a success, we have already begun 
to start planning our future events. 

To be able to continue having our events, we need you to continue your support. Then 
together, we can raise funds for the children to be able to do more things, such as 
going on more school trips and buying new school equipment.  

We will be holding PTA ‘meet and greets’ once a month and we would love for as many 
of you to come along as possible. Even if you can spare an hour here or there — join 
us on the committee. 

Local Support   

We would like to add an extra thank you to the businesses that donated raffle prizes 
to us— we couldn't have done it without your generosity! Thank you!  Haydens, Eden 
House Spa, KitKat Café, Baked By Chelsea, Head 2 Bows, Jempson’s, The Kind Table, 
Rye Bay Café, Rye Golf Club, Jazz Bar, Salts Farm Shop, Everyday Insight, Sam Mu-
sic, Rye Retreat, The Lookout, Adams, The Standard, The Hoof, Café Des Fleurs, 
Rye Harbor Stores, Rye Bookshop, Knoops. 

Dates For The Diary   

Mother’s Day Gift Shop 7th & 8th March  

Easter Disco 24th March details to follow 

King’s Coronation 5th May details to follow  

 

Thank you for all your support. 

The Rye Primary Families and Friends PTA 
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